
 

Headteacher Weekly Newsletter 

Week 5 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Open Evening 
Open Evening was amazing, which proved to be much busier than that of last year!   
We received amazing feedback from prospective parents who were extremely happy and impressed with 

everything.  The night was a resounding success and we look forward to receiving applications for September 
2020. 
 
 
Open Mornings 
We have open mornings for prospective parents on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of next week and 
they are booking up quickly.  It’s a real chance to see the school at work during the day! 
 

A Message from the Year 9 Guidance Manager 

Mrs Palmer has made the difficult decision to leave her role as Year 9 Guidance Manager and wants to pass on the 
following message: 

‘I want to thank you all personally for making me so welcome during my time at Toynbee. The staff, parents and 
pupils are incredible and it’s been an absolute pleasure to work with you all. I wish you all the best for the future.’ 

 

Dates for your Diary:  

8, 9 & 10 October - Opening Mornings (09:15 tour – finish 11:00) 

8 October – Post 16 Evening (see poster below) 

15 October - PDL Day (1) 

17 October – Year 11 Parents Eve (16:15 – 18:45 in the Sports Hall) 



 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Regards  
 
 
Mr Matthew Longden 
Headteacher 
 

 


